
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Departments have highlighted that your child has not been accessing or completing the 
work on Teams. This is a vital part of gathering course evidence and ensuring your child is up 
to date with class work. If you are having difficulties in accessing IT please contact the 
school. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
J Gill DHT 
 


